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August 14, 2025 

Re: Endorsement of Steve McDaniels for ICC Vice President 

Stuart Tom, Chair 

ICC Nominating Committee 

c/o John Belcik, CEO 

International Code Council 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 

Dear Chairman Tom and Members of the Nominating Committee: 

On behalf of the Building Officials Association of Florida (BOAF), a 

State Chapter of ICC, it is my distinct privilege to extend our 

greetings and best wishes. 

At our June 2, 2025 meeting, the BOAF Nominating Committee 

formally recommended support for Steve McDaniels for the 

position of Vice President. This recommendation was presented to 

our membership during the business meeting, where it received 

unanimous approval. 

Our support is based on Mr. McDaniels' exemplary record of 

service and his steadfast commitment to the mission and values 

of ICC. After a thorough review of his resume, credentials, and 

professional contributions, we are confident his leadership will 

serve the organization exceptionally well. His dedication, integrity, 

and proven performance reflect the highest standards of our 

profession. 

We respectfully urge the Nominating Committee to give full 

consideration to Mr. McDaniels' candidacy. We are confident he 

will continue to serve ICC with the same excellence, 

professionalism, and passion he has consistently demonstrated. 

Sincerely, 

(p -

Eve Spencer, President 
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